February 24, 2009 R

Dr. Gary Reynolds, Superintendent
Scottsbluff Public Schools

2601 Broadway

Scottsbluff, NE 69361

Dear Dr. Reynolds:

This is my letter of resignation from the Scottsbluff School District for the 2009-
2010 school year. I have been in education for 34 years. Please consider this my
official notification to you that I will be retiring at the end of the 2008-2009
school year (May 22, 2009).

Sincerely,
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Jo Schaer



